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Everything sounds great except this:
"Adopt an ordinance with a mandatory consumer charge for take-out single-use cups, containers,
and utensils"

What are we supposed to do, bring our containers into the chinese restaurant for them to fill
instead? I don't see how charging more will reduce waste, it just sounds like a revenue source,
which I didn't think was the goal.


